
Update to Internet Usage Policy 

Dear Parents and Students, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of important updates to our 

school's Internet Usage Policy, effective [Insert Date]. These changes are designed to enhance 

the safety and educational experience of our students while using the Internet. 

Key Updates: 

• Increased monitoring of online activity to ensure compliance with school guidelines. 

• Restrictions on access to certain websites that are deemed inappropriate for educational 

purposes. 

• Implementation of a new digital citizenship program to promote responsible online 

behavior. 

We encourage you to review these updates with your child and discuss the importance of 

responsible Internet usage. A complete copy of the updated policy can be found on our school 

website. 

Thank you for your attention and support in ensuring a safe learning environment for our 

students. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


